SPECIAL VACANCY NOTICE

SANTA BARBARA COUNTY

This is to announce that a vacancy has occurred for the HUMAN SERVICES

COMMISSION to fill the term of JOANNA WOGULIS, [THIRD DISTRICT]

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors makes this appointment. In

compliance with Section 54970 of the Government Code, this appointment

can be made on February 25, 2019 or thereafter. Please refer to the

Roster of Boards, Commissions and Standing Committees at:

https://sbcounty.qranicus.com/boards/w/23ff8404489256¢c3

for further information on the qualifications for this Board, Commission or
Committee, or to apply online. Applications for, or questions regarding this
vacancy should be directed to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
Administration Building, 105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407, Santa

Barbara, CA 93101.

02/11/20



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Hartmann, Joan

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 4:50 PM
To: Lenzi, Chelsea

Cc: Fischer, Gina

Subject: FW: Resignation

Please note the resignation and post the vacancy. Thank you.

From: JoAnna Wogulis <mojomft@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:33 PM

To: Hartmann, Joan <jHartmann@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Resignation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Supervisor Hartman,

I am sorry to say that I need to resign from the Human Services Commission. My health problems make it

difficult to attend meetings.
Thank you for the appointment. I hope you can find another person to fill this position.

JoAnna Wogulis



